August 15, 2016

City of Portland

Department of Permitting & Inspections
389 Congress Street, Room 315
Portland, ME 04101

RE: Sign Permit Application

1440 Congress Street
Chart 197, Block B, Lot 109

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter as my approval for Casco Bay EyeCare to remove and repair the current
sign at 1440 Congress Street and reinstall the same sign with new paint and graphics as in the
attached drawing.

If you have further questions about this project please contact Rebecca Darling at Casco Bay
EyeCare directly 207 885-8686

Sinceptly,

Vaughn Gushee
1440 Congress Street, LLC
2671-T712-8901



